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From: Jim Freedom <jfreedom2@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 24, 2010 4:.16 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Forex trading

Please do not screw with the Forex market. It works very well without your involvement.

People who are traders on the Forex know the risks associated with that trading and accept and appreciate that
risk. That is why we are there. Your limiting that risk will only destroy the opportunity for many AMERICANS.
So please do not screw with it and limit those opportunities.

Have a little faith in the American people.

Thank you,
Jim Freedom



